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The Corporation of the City of London

City Hall
300 Dufferin Avenue
London, ON N6A

Attention: Chair and Members
Built and Natural Environment Committee

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: Copp Limited
13-15 York Street. London

We are retained by Copp Limited and other companies with respect to lands located south of

York Street and east of Thames Street'

Our clients are opposed to the recommendation of the Director, Land Use Planning and City Planner,

that the demolition permit be denied. Our client also chailenges some content in the Staff's draft

Statement of Significance which has been placed before the Committee. lt does agree with the

statement by Staithat "Council may also recommend deferral of the request to designate the property

until a futuie date". This will permit Copp Limited to carefully consider matters related to
redevelopment of the lands in question in consultation with the City.

Yours truly
PAfiON CORMIER & ASSOCIATES
per:

Alan R. Patton
ARP/dr

apatton@pattoncormier.ca

cc: Copp Linited
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